
 

 

 

 

 

 

WOOLMORE 
NEWS    9th May 2019 

Welcome from the  

Headteacher 
Welcome to our first Newsletter of the 
Summer Term – where did the year go? 

We have an exciting term planned, with 
plenty of School Trips out for several year  
groups – as well as events in school for 
parents to come and share with us.  

A special “thank you” goes to our Year 2 children who have been 
taking their SATs tests this week. You have approached the tests 
with gusto and a real “can do” attitude, and you have made your 
teachers proud. 

Good luck to Year 6 children, who will be taking Key Stage 2 SATs 
next week. Don’t forget to have a good night’s sleep before your 
test – and a good breakfast, at home or at our Breakfast Club.  

Finally, a big thank you goes to all our parents who came to our 
Open Evening last month and completed our questionnaire.  You 
can see the full results on our website.  All your comments will be 
considered by our senior staff. We do appreciate you taking the 
time to give us feedback – and we are delighted that so many of 
you gave us a ringing endorsement and told us how much your 
children enjoy their time here at Woolmore. As we say so often – 
we couldn’t do it without your support!  

Ms Argent, Headteacher 

What’s coming up? 
Ramadan Mubarak to everyone 

who is observing the holy month. 

Monday, 13th May 

Nursery children go to the Discover 

story-telling centre. 

Tuesday, 14th May 

Year 1, Fig Tree class, is going down 

the river on a Thames Clipper – to 

see which London landmarks they 

can spot. 

Wednesday, 15th May 

Banyan Tree Class, Year 1, will do 

the Thames Clipper trip.  

Thursday, 16th May 

Lime and Orange Tree Reception 

classes are going to Stepney City 

Farm to learning more about how to 

plant and grow the food we eat. 

 Holly Tree Class, Year 1, will do the 

Thames Clipper trip. 

Year 5 will be going on a visit to St 

Mary’s Secret Garden. 

Wednesday, 22nd May 

Year 3, Olive Tree class, are going 

to the Docklands Museum for a 

workshop on Exploring the Thames. 

Reception’s Lemon Tree class will 

go to Stepney City Farm. 

Friday, 24th May 

Year 3, Mulberry Tree class, will go to 

the Docklands Museum. Oak Tree 

will go after half term. 

School Closures: 

Thursday, 23rd May: School has to 

close as we shall be a polling station 

for the Euro-election. 

Monday, 27th to Friday, 31st May: 

Half-term holiday. 

Tuesday, 4th June: Eid holiday: 

school closed 
Year 5 just hanging about 

on their School Journey to Blaxhall… 


